
 
Informed   Consent  

 
Acupuncture   is   not   considered   primary   care   in   the   state   of   Ohio.   Ohio   State   Law   requires   that   I  
recommend   you   obtain   an   exam   and   diagnosis   from   a   physician   or   chiropractor   for   the   condition  
you   are   seeking   treatment.   Please   check   the   box   of   the   option   that   applies   to   you   then   sign   and  
date:  
 
 
 
⬚    I   have   received   an   exam   and   diagnosis   by   a   physician   or   chiropractor   within   the   last   six  
months   
 
Patient   Signature   ______________________________   Date   _______________________  
 
 
 
 
 
⬚    I   have    NOT    been   examined   by   a   physician   or   chiropractor   within   the   last   six   months   for   the  
condition   I’m   seeking   treatment.    I   understand   that   Melanie   Lewis,   L.Ac.   from   Hocking   Hills  
Acupuncture   recommends   that   I   seek   an   exam   and   diagnosis   from   a   medical   physician   or  
chiropractor   to   assist   in   my   care   and   to   rule   out   more   serious   health   issues.   
 
Patient   Signature   ______________________________   Date   _______________________  
 
 


